
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
JUNE 11, 2019 

 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Larry Powers, John True, & Deb Wood. 
The meeting was called to order at 2:30pm. 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the May 7, 2019 board meeting have been approved and  
will be posted on the HRGA web page. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Deb reported a balance of $2,039.10. 
 
OUTSTANDING ITEMS 

 List from HR of 2019 club members – Sean provided Dona with the list. 
 List from HR of 2019 employees who are given free memberships – this 

item is still outstanding. 
 Perks for members – Two coupons for one round of golf are being 

distributed to members. 
 Deb will begin working with Larry so that there is a backup to prepare 

scorecards. 
 Local Rules – Finalized and emailed to HRGA members.  Also posted on the 

bulletin board. 
 
RESCHEDULING OF TOURNAMENT 
Sean informed Deb that the September 8th Four-Club Tournament has to be 
rescheduled.  Deb will confirm with Pro Shop that it can be rescheduled to 
September 1st.  Once that is done, Dona will email the membership. 
 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JUNE 22ND Two-Person Scramble Tournament 
Dona emailed announcement and reminder. 
Larry posted sign-up sheet. 
Deb will prepare instruction sheet. 
Larry will prepare cards and do pairings. 
Karen will collect money. 
Deb will look into handicapping process. 
There will not be skins for this tournament. 



 

 

RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JULY 4TH FLAG TOURNAMENT 
Dona emailed announcement. 
Larry posted sign-up sheet. 
Dona will prepare instruction sheet. 
Deb will collect money. 
Karen will verify eligibility.  Players must be HRGA (Association) members. 
 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JULY 13TH TWO-PERSON BEST BALL 
Dona will email announcement on June 20th. 
Larry will post sign-up sheet by June 24th. 
Deb will prepare instruction sheet. 
Larry will prepare cards and do pairings. 
Deb or John will collect money. 
 
TOURNAMENT SCORES 
Tournament scores must now be reported to the D&C via email at 
sports@democratandchronicle.com.  Brenda Powers agreed to do this. 
For the Hickory Ridge Cup, Brenda emailed the results twice, but they were not 
listed.  She will call the D&C to inquire why this is happening. 
 
COMPUTER PROBLEMS 
Larry reported that there are problems with updating the HRGA web site. 
Larry will try to find someone to convert the software program. 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
Deb will send a thank you note to Sean and HR staff thanking them for free drinks 
at the HR Cup and for the free rounds of golf tickets given to members. 
 
POSTING SCORES 
Members need to be reminded to post all scores.  They also need to be reminded 
to verify scores on cards for tournaments, to subtract handicap, and to have 
someone else in their group verify.  There were several errors on scorecards in HR 
Cup.  Dona will prepare a draft email for review and then email members.  Also, 
tell everyone that the gold tees on hole #18 were rated from the front of the back 
tee.  The tee markers should not be moved to the front tee area. 
 
 



 

 

NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 9th, beginning at 2:30pm at 
Hickory Ridge. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:15pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Dona Hazen, Secretary 


